
Claims Submission Information with Medical 
Mutual Acquisition of Certain Paramount Entities 
on May 1, 2024 

Medical Mutual is excited to announce that its acquisition of certain Paramount entities 

(Paramount Care, Inc., Paramount Insurance Company, Paramount Care of Indiana, Inc., 

Paramount Care of Michigan, Inc., Paramount Care of Pennsylvania, Inc., Paramount Care of 

Virginia, Inc., and Paramount Care of Maryland, Inc.) is complete as of May 1, 2024. Although 

these Paramount entities are now part of the Medical Mutual family of companies, healthcare 

providers should continue submitting claims based on the member ID card a patient presents.  

• Claims for Medical Mutual members should still be submitted to Medical Mutual, as 

directed on the member ID card.  

• Claims for the applicable Paramount entity members should continue to be submitted as 

directed on the member ID card. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your Medical Mutual or 

applicable Paramount entity contact. 

 

 

 


